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Strike!  

  Today we continue a great tradition of our denomination.  

Every year we have an Annual Meeting of the parish where we 

elect a vestry to represent our parish when it comes to 

finance, legal issues, and lay leadership.  We also learn about 

the parish budget that was passed by the vestry for that given 

year.  The annual meeting is the best time to look at our 

resources and how we are spending our money.  It is 

appropriate to ask questions if you have any.  You will also 

learn about the outreach efforts of the church which, at St. 

John’s, are substantial.  In good Episcopal fashion, you will 

receive some good food, and we will not keep you too long. 

 You are most welcome to come, even if you do not consider 

yourself a member of the parish.  I hope to see you there.   
 

Blessings, Marc 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
1/29 – Eucharist @ 

10:30am  

 

1/29 – Bible Study 

@12:30pm 

   Happy Birthday! 

Clarissa Halpryn 

Bill Byers 

Joan Sizer 

Robert Devanna 

 

        Epiphany Cookie Decorating 
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Offertory Envelopes – Envelopes are available for pick up! The boxes are located on the back table 

in the Narthex. Don’t forget to grab yours! 

 

SOUPER BOWL FOOD DRIVE – now thru Sunday, February 9th. 

Suggested items to donate: 

Canned tuna, chili, baked beans. corn. beans, canned spaghetti. Tomato & Chicken soup, peanut 

butter, jelly, pasta, instant potato pouches, Knorr and rice pouches, spaghetti sauce, canned 

vegetables, macaroni & cheese, brownie & cake mixes and Instant pudding cups. 

 

Please bring items that are the size a family would buy (not size 10 cans) and nothing in glass 

packaging for fear of breakage. Thank you! 

 

Mark your calendar, Lunch Bunch will meet on Thursday, February 6th at 12:15, in St. Mary's hall. 

Please bring a hot or cold dish to share and as usual beverages and desserts are provided. All 

parishioners are invited. Contact Chris Emery 860-593-3176 or Diane Gutzmer 860-875-1041 for 

more info. 

 

Scout Sunday 2/2 – Sunday is our annual Scout Sunday where the Scouts will be assisting in the 

10am service and helping Fr. Marc with the crepe breakfast. 

 

Crepe Breakfast Fundraiser –Join us for crepes after the 10am service on February 2nd. We will be 

raising money for the wildfire victims in California 

 

Has your contact information changed?  

Please email Christina Morin if you contact information has changed. 

cmorin@stjohnsvernonct.org 
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